
 

                       
 Lockdown Vol 2 Update  

Sadly, in line with the latest government announcement we have 
temporarily closed our doors, and we will be back after the 

lockdown, on the 3rd December 2020.  

Meanwhile, we have great news for you! 

For the month of November, any reservation booked at our hotel 
will be upgraded to our lovely 5 star sister hotel Royal Lancaster 

London, in Lancaster Gate, only a short taxi ride away.  

The team at Royal Lancaster London simply can't wait to 
welcome our guests in their wonderful hotel.  

We leave you in very good hands while we look forward to 
welcoming you back at K West Hotel & Spa.  

Please contact our dedicated team, should you have any 
questions: bookit@k-west.co.uk 

Stay Safe and Healthy. 

See you all in December!  

We proudly hold the AA COVID Confident Accreditation, ensuring the safety of both 
our guests and colleagues The AA COVID Confident Accreditation indicates our 

team have put in place the necessary risk assessment, safety measures and team 
member training in line with UK Government Guidelines.  
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